
 

  
 

ROMSEY WAR MEMORIAL PARK 

BAND STAND 

 

The Café Kiosk in the War Memorial Park are the key holder for the chair store, collection buckets and electricity 

supply. 

Chairs are available for performers to take to the Bandstand. 

The Café provides free refreshments for bands during the interval. 
 
Bands must not broadcast electronically amplified music as the War Memorial Park is surrounded on all three sides 
by private dwellings. 
 
Bands should inform the Café personnel when they arrive and should put out the chairs themselves for their 
performance and return them afterwards.  The chairs should be returned by 4.30pm but bands are welcome to stay 
around if they wish to. 
 
If a band requires their basic expenses to be covered by the Trustees, they are expected to put out collection buckets 
(held by the Café) for members of the public to make donations.  These donations are to be handed over to the Café 
after the performance and Cllr Mark Cooper will collect them and bank the funds. 
 
If the band has asked for their expenses to be covered Cllr Mark Cooper needs to be informed through 
info@romseytc.org.uk – please send an invoice to this address a couple of weeks in advance of your booking.   A 
cheque will be raised and taken to the Cafe for the band to collect on the day of their performance. 
 
Bookings are generally made from 2.30 – 4.30 pm but you can arrive earlier and leave later as long as chairs and the 
key are returned to the Café by 4.30 pm. 
 
Those with large instruments not easily transportable on foot from the car parks in the town are able to “drop off” at 
the entrance located by the Café which can be found on the left-hand side if you drive past the main entrance of the 
park.   
 
The Café may allow one car per booking to leave a car on site for the duration of the performance if required. 
 

Any further information please contact Nicqui Chatterley on 01794 512837    info@romseytc.org.uk 
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